## **IOSC Monthly Conference Call Notes – 3/2/21**

- 1. PMS 210 Review Review by IOSC is complete and has been sent on to IPSC.
- 2. Operations Section Chief Standards Tasking Update Marty Adell and Rich Gray- Not on call. Patrick will get with Marty and follow up on this.
- 3. IRPG Updates- Patrick Morgan
  - IRPG workgroup is mostly finished with looking at material for inclusion, change, or deletion. Plan moving forward is to provide rest of IOSC chance to look at the "rough cut" and provide feedback. Will be in form of an Excel spreadsheet listing all the pages of the current IRPG and notes as to what is the plan for each. New material for proposed inclusion is in individual Word documents. Suggested that if comments are extensive, submit in a Word doc, otherwise use email with a "reply all" to the committee.

    Hoping to have this completed by late March so the material can go to NWCG Publications for typing & formatting to create the 1<sup>st</sup> Rough Draft by late April or May. Email will be sent with the material before Friday, 3/5.
- **4.** Cache Hose standardization- Request sent to IOSC to review proposal for 1 type of hose to be stocked in all caches. Currently 2 types. Some group discussion with all folks agreeing to stock Type 1 hose in caches as the standard.

Call ended @ approximately 1035.

Next IOSC Conference Call- April 6, 2021 @ 1000 MDT